
Letter of Suggestion for Noise Control 

Measures 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name]  

[Insert Recipient's Title]  

[Insert Organization/Company Name]  

[Insert Address]  

[Insert City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a concerned member of the [Insert Community Name], I 

would like to bring to your attention the ongoing issue of noise pollution in our community and 

suggest some measures that could help mitigate this problem. 

Firstly, I recommend implementing designated quiet hours during the late evening and early 

morning to minimize disturbances from loud activities. Additionally, we could explore the 

possibility of sound barriers in high-traffic areas, which could greatly reduce noise from 

vehicles. 

Moreover, increasing community awareness about the effects of noise pollution and organizing 

community clean-up days could foster a cooperative spirit and encourage residents to be mindful 

of their noise levels. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions. I believe that by working together, we can enhance 

the quality of life in our community. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your City, State, Zip Code]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 


